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Welcome back everyone we hope you had a lovely Easter break.  
 
This week we have been focusing on the story ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. We have planted 
beans and learnt how to move our bodies like a beanstalk blowing in the wind!  
 
We have also enjoyed the beautiful sunshine playing outside and going on lovely walks 
looking for the signs of spring.  
 
 
Mrs Sue Drake 
 


